
January 24, 2020 
 
This is my written testimony for HB 1468. There needs to be additional information provided in 
an informed consent that has lacking information, including manufacture inserts, school 
exemption forms and pregnancy/biologics while in labor. Please vote yes on HB1468. 
 
Thank You, 
Rosemary Ames 
 
 
 


